
HAPPY HOLIDAYS
RIPTA wishes you and your family a very
happy and healthy holiday season. May you
be surrounded by loved ones and find time
for sharing treasured moments together.
Thank you for supporting RIPTA.

We look forward to your continued support in 2019!

RIPTA IN THE COMMUNITY

SEVENTH ANNUAL STUFF A BUS A
HUGE SUCCESS!

The final numbers are in, and we are happy to
announce that this year, we raised a total of
8,292 pounds of food for the Rhode Island
Community Food Bank! THANK YOU for
making the 7TH Annual Stuff A Bus Food
Drive a huge success!

The Food Bank's statewide network of
member agencies serves 60,000 Rhode
Islanders each month. One in three served is a child under the age of 18.
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RIPTA would also like to thank our community partners – Ocean State Job Lot
and iHeartRadio for making this a huge success.

“We are always thrilled to bring together partners like RIPTA and iHeart for this
great cause,” said David Sarlitto, Executive Director, Ocean State Job Lot
Charitable Foundation. “We are especially thankful this year for the team at We
Share Hope, who generously offered to store the food donations for Operation
Stand Down, allowing the veterans that we are passionate about serving
access to the food as they need it throughout the year. As always we are
grateful for the Rhode Island Community Food Bank, who's consistently there
for Rhode Islanders in need.”

RIPTA’S ANNUAL TOY DRIVE TO
BENEFIT THE WEST END
COMMUNITY CENTER

Please join us in helping local families by
donating a new, non-violent unwrapped toy for
the West End Community Center (WECC).
RIPTA is collecting toys for less fortunate
children aged 18 months - 12 years old
enrolled in WECC’s programs.

Toys can be dropped off now through December 14, 2018 at the West End
Community Center, 109 Bucklin Street in Providence, Monday through Friday,
6:30am – 5:30pm. Donations can also be dropped off at RIPTA’s Headquarters,
705 Elmwood Avenue in Providence, Monday through Friday, 8:30am –
4:30pm. The West End Community Center is a 501(c)(3) charitable
organization, and donations are tax deductible.

Thank you for your generosity in brightening the life of a child!

The West End Community Center (WECC) serves the Providence, Rhode
Island communities of the West End, Elmwood, and Upper and Lower
Southside. Overall, these neighborhoods are the most ethnically, culturally, and
racially diverse neighborhoods in the city.

WHAT WILL PUBLIC TRANSIT LOOK LIKE IN THE
FUTURE?
RIPTA is starting work on the State’s first Transit Master Plan. The plan, which
is a collaborative effort with the Rhode Island Department of Transportation
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(RIDOT) and the Division of Statewide
Planning, will look at how public
transportation can best serve Rhode Island in
the future.

Three open houses are scheduled for next
month to introduce the project to the public
and start gathering feedback. For dates and
times, please visit: https://bit.ly/2DM1v0o. There will be more public forums
going forward. Also, the public is welcome to send thoughts at comments about
future transit plans right on the project’s new website, www.transitforwardri.com.

SERVICE ALERTS

PROVIDENCE WINTER FESTIVAL –
NOVEMBER 30 – DECEMBER 1

RIPTA will detour Routes 27, 28, 49, 56, 57, 60
and 62 beginning with the first trip of the day on
Friday through Saturday night. The East
Approach Trolley Pavilion will be closed to traffic
during this time. Bus Stops V, W and Y will be
temporarily relocated during this time.

Click here for details.

DOWNTOWN JINGLE 5K - SUNDAY, DECEMBER 2

RIPTA will detour Routes 1, 3, 6, 17, 19, 20, 22, 27, 28, 30, 31, 33, 34, 35, 60,
78, 92 and the R-Line to accommodate the Downtown Jingle 5K Road Race. All
RIPTA bus lines are to expect minor delays around Kennedy Plaza during this
time.

Details here.

HOPE STREET WINTER STROLL – SUNDAY, DECEMBER 2

Route 1 will be detoured from 10AM until 6PM.

Details here.

RIPTA TO RUN HOLIDAY SERVICE SCHEDULE ON TUESDAY,
DECEMBER 25, 2018 AND TUESDAY, JANUARY 1, 2019
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RIPTA will operate all regular fixed-route bus service on a Sunday/Holiday
schedule on Tuesday, December 25, 2018 in observance of Christmas Day and
Tuesday, January 1, 2019 in observance of New Year’s Day. RIPTA offices,
including the Photo Identification and Ticket Sales Offices in Kennedy Plaza,
will not be staffed on Christmas Day or New Year’s Day. Also, the Flex Service
reservation line (1-877-906-FLEX) and the RIde reservation line (461-9760) will
not be staffed on either holiday.

Click here for details.
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